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Dear Parent/Guardian(s) of the Class of 2024!

Senior year of high school is an exciting, busy time for both you and your student. We hope, in the months
ahead, that you are able to make wonderful memories of this special time before your student heads off to
college.

This may also be a time when you begin to have serious conversations about college costs, or how to secure
financial aid for college. Although it may seem stressful or confusing, having these conversations and taking
action early can simplify the process for your family. With that in mind, we encourage you to complete the Free
Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA). The FAFSA is used to determine eligibility for a variety of aid:
federal, state, and school-based, as well as grants and scholarships. The sooner the FAFSA is completed, the
sooner you and your student can make informed college choices.

AMHS Guidance Counselor Christina Berardi and Principal Shawn Desmond will be hosting a FAFSA support
night on Tuesday, March 5, 2024 at 5:30 pm in the AMHS Library. Prior to this event please check out the
FAFSA application and CLICK HERE to RSVP for the event. You can find more information at Studentaid.gov.

Studentaid.gov
Advice for Parents - FAFSA

If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to AMHS Guidance Counselor Christina Berardi at
cberardi@apps.avon.k12.ma.us

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, March 5, 2024 in the AMHS Library.

Sincerely,

Principal Desmond

https://forms.gle/7Hs8sc1ZSHqHoVvx6
https://studentaid.gov/
https://www.inceptia.org/student-landing/student-resources/
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